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Board Meeting 
December 16, 2020 

Via Zoom 
 

Mr. Thurman                                            Mr. Thomas 
Mrs. Reeves      Mrs. Harris 
Ms. Bobo                                                  Mrs. Rosales 
Mr. Reeder      Mrs. Bennett   
Mrs. Norment                                           Mr. Wilson 
Dr. Bradley  
   
   

• Mrs. Reeves presented the financial report for MBA.  She 
talked about the cash projections for MBA. Also gave an 
update on the audit being completed for MBA. 

• Dr. Bradley spoke about enrollment, MSA winning the TN 
Charter Community Project of the Year and Hispanic meetings 
with each school. She also updated the Board on the Grows & 
Glows of MBA. 

• Mr. Wilson updated the Board regarding the Distance Learning 
Review System, Teacher & Parent Support and 
Communication Platform. 

• Mr. Thurman and Ms. Bobo discussed the elementary school’s 
scorecard for academic, operations and financial.  The final 
renewal recommendation was for MBA Elementary school be 
renewed. 

• Mr. Reeder scheduled the next Board meeting for Wednesday, 
March 17, 2021 at 3:00 pm. 

 


